
 
 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 
MIDAMERICA ST. LOUIS AIRPORT (BLV) 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE 
PARTICIPATION IN FEDERALLY FUNDED 

AIRPORT IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS 
 

 
      

July 11, 2024 

 
MidAmerica St. Louis Airport (BLV) hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) participation goal of 6.98% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to 
federal fiscal years 2025 through 2027.  
 
The proposed overall goal and its rationale are available for inspection 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Monday - 
Friday at the Airport. This notice will provide that BLV will accept comments on the goals for 30 days from 
the date of the notice.  
 
Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and can be sent 
to the following: 
 

MidAmerica St. Louis Airport 
Alice Tejada, DBE Liaison Officer 
Department of Engineering and Planning 
9656 Air Terminal Dr., Suite 250 
Mascoutah, IL 62258 
Alice.Tejada@flymidamerica.com  
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